
 

 

 

Colloquium Origenianum Tertium Decimum 
Monday, August 15th – Friday, August 19th, 2022 

Origen and Philosophy: A Complex Relation 
 

5th Circular Letter, December 2021 

Dear Friends and Colleagues, 

It is quite a while that I have written the last circular letter to you about the Origeniana XIII 
conference in Münster. Times are strange, Corona and Covid are still dominating our lives. 
Thus, I truly hope that you are all doing well and that you have managed the last year as 
successful as possible and above all as healthy and confident. 

We don’t know how the pandemic will develop – but the Origeniana XIII will definitely take 
place at Münster University next year: Monday, 15 August – Friday, 19 August 2022. It would 
not be a good idea to postpone it again. Therefore, we will meet in Münster in August 2022 as 
far as possible, i.e. maybe in a hybrid version so that people can participate in person or online. 

The program will be the same as the one set up last spring. We only added very few new 
papers, and we included the modifications which were sent by some of you. We have received 
so many papers (around 130 in total) that we decided to extend the conference for one day, 
starting now on Monday. This extension provides the opportunity to organize not to many 
parallel panels. According to this new timeline, the main lectures are rearranged a little bit. 

Please find the program (not yet a schedule) attached to this letter or email, respectively. I 
kindly ask you for a final check of your entry because this will be the last chance to do this. 
Based on this, we will set up a final program with a schedule. 

In February/March next year, you will get all necessary information for registration and 
booking of housing. Stay safe and healthy, so that we can meet each other personally next year! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Alfons Fürst (Münster, organizer), Marie-Odile Boulnois (Paris), Samuel 
Fernández (Santiago de Chile), Peter Martens (Saint Louis), Lorenzo Perrone 

(Bologna) and Emanuela Prinzivalli (Rome). 

 

Contact: origeniana@uni-muenster.de 
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